
 

 

Minutes:  NSAHC January 30, 2019 

Meeting moved to New Town Hall Conference Room  

Discussion Notes, no formal meeting due to school closing  

Meeting started at 6:15 due to change of venue from High School Media Center which was closed due to weather 

Members Present:  Mary Ann Ricker, Patrick Colgan, Margaret Lenard, Helen Flannery Schroeder 

Members absent:  Betty Russ 

Guests present:  Steve Colgan, Laura Degoursey, John Olson 

Public Comment:  Laura DeGoursey introduced herself and expressed her interest in the goals of the committee.  Would 

like to join.  Long time resident with roots in the community. 

Steve Colgan:  Reported on correspondence with Michael Santoro from the Office of Policy, Dept. of Housing.   

  Would like the committee to reach out to him to see if he could attend  a town wide  presentation about housing.  

Would that be possible in April? 

Meeting Schedule- Last Wed. in each month except Nov. when it will be the 3rd Wed.  and no meeting in Dec. 

Budget:  Currently $355.  Unknown expenses for the Feb. event with Habitat for Humanity. 

Report on status of KNSA and Clarks Falls Road – Soil testing to be done on Feb. 5 to determine feasibility of well and 

septic. 

Winechog Hill report:  P&Z to fund feasibility study of the 8 acres in question to be developed. 

Creative Housing Workgroup – Patrick Colgan reported the next meeting Feb. 14  

Monthly events discussed:  Recap of January KNSA gala. 

Planning with Habitat and high School civics classes for Feb. 

Chairperson Leonard stated that a letter recommending Laura DeGoursey’s appointment to the NSAHC would be sent to 

the board of selectmen. 

Public Comment:  Try for 7pm at Carl’s Village Café on a date to be determined with civic class students, parents and 

Habitat for Humanity representatives. 

Discussion ended 7:26 

 

Respectfully submitted:  Mary Ann Ricker, acting secretary 

 


